From: BES Compliance Support Mailbox

To: Charlotte Ryan
Subject: Ref# 416056- Woolworths Customer Fulfillment Centre
Date: Monday, 31 August 2020 10:32:18 AM

Hi Charlotte,

As discussed on the phone this morning, we do not have any comments about this
proposal at this stage.

Thanks, Hollie Munro.
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